
The Handing Over Ceremony for Japanese TV Programmes  

Provided by The Japan Foundation to CVM Television 

 

On Friday, June 30, 2017, Ambassador Nakano presented 12 Japanese TV 

Programmes to Mr. Wayne Chen, Chairman of CVM Television on behalf of the 

Japan Foundation to promote Japanese culture to Jamaicans.  

 

Ambassador Nakano in his remarks said that these programmes would aid in 

promoting the Japanese culture to Jamaicans who have little or no experience 

with Japan. In response to Ambassador’s remarks, Mr. Chen conveys his 

sincere thanks to the people of Japan for these programmes, and sees it as one 

more facet of the ongoing cooperation between the two countries. Mr. Chen also 

notes that the economic ties between the two countries are significant, giving an 

example of the trade of the Jamaican coffee and music, and Japanese motor 

vehicles. He further states that CVM is committed to the promotion of Japan and 

its culture to the people of Jamaica. 

 

 

(from left) Mr. Wayne Chen, Chairman of CVM Television and Ambassador Nakano 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


